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After Easter we will be having 

Hoop Fitness come in every 

other Wednesday to teach us 

how to Hula Hoop. We will be 
learning tricks and routines. 

Happy Mother’s 

Day to all you 
lovely mothers. 

Roller city- 14th March 

7:30pm-9.00pm. We have 

been lucky enough to be 

allocated 20 spaces from 

Pro-Action for Year 4, 5 and 

6. We are very excited 

about this youth event. 

Have a look at Facebook to 
see the pictures. 
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Happy Easter to you 

all. We hope you 

have a lovely well 

deserved break. 

We look forward to 

seeing you in 

between Easter and 

the school Easter 

holidays. How 
exciting.  

Please may we reiterate how important it is for you to let us know whether 
your child is not attending Fusion. Please see our Safeguarding policy.  

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways 

for us to keep in touch. 

Parent’s diary: 

Located on parents 

table. 

Website: 

See below  

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

By phone:  

Abby Wilkins 

07796000413 

Tracy Wilkins: 

07879811927 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchildcare

services.co.uk 

In person!  

We will always make 

time to speak to you at 

club!  

 

 

ATTENTION: 

W/C 7th March, we will be using the Junior school Monday- Thursday as 

the Infant school have lots of events going on and we feel that if would 

be better for safeguarding purposes to move to the Junior school. 

Therefore, After School Club will be operating from the Junior school, 

therefore, collection Monday-Thursday will be from the Junior reception 

area. We will still provide food, but we may have to make a few 

changes due to resources and equipment in the Junior school.  

If your child is normally at an extra-curricular club, then this is fine, we 

will just collect them as normal and transition them to the Junior school. 

Hopefully this change will cause minimal disruption, but please bear with 
us. Thank you.  

Now the weather is 

lighter and nicer 

after dinner, we are 

going outside more 

and activities will be 
tailored for outside. 

Policies will be 

reviewed in April- 

Please re-read all 

policies to make 

yourself familiar with 

our policies and 

procedures. 

We are pleased to inform you 

that the waiting lists have been 
moving quite a bit. 

Just to inform you that 

unfortunately we will not be 

running any holiday clubs as 

there is not enough demand. 

Sorry for any inconvenience 

caused. There are staff at 

Fusion who privately nanny, 

please speak to Abby for 

further details.   

As it will be the summer 

term after Easter, the 

menu may change 
slightly due to the season.  

The new database is fully 

operational and working really well 

our end. We hope that receiving 

invoices via email is better for you. 

We would just like to remind you 

that we will be trying to sort 

everyone’s accounts by the end of 

the Spring term, so everyone knows 

where we are at. We would also like 

to say a big thank you for bearing 

with us at this transitional times. Of 

course there will be teething 

problems with anything new, but if 

you have any further suggestions, 
then please let us know.  

Just a reminder that 

when you sign your 

child out, you must do 

this NOT your child. 

Additionally, adults 

should not be 

encouraging or asking 

their children to press 

the buzzer to open the 

door.  
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